From: Ed Parkhurst

To: Constantino, Mike
Subject: [External] Skin Cancer Surgery Center, LLC . O"Fallon CON Permit Application # 19-017
Date: Friday, August 30, 2019 2:25:57 PM

Good Afternoon, Mike
Trust all is well with you...
We are in the process of completing the information you requested a while ago. Based on our

conversation at the last Review Board meeting, and the time it is taking to assemble some of the
requested information, Board consideration should be deferred until the October 22, 2019 Review

Board Meeting.

The permit application is still listed as tentatively being on the September 17t Agenda. Will this e-
mail suffice for a deferral, or do you require a more formal request? Please let me know.

Trust you have a great Holiday weekend.

Ed


mailto:eparkhurst@consultprism.com
mailto:Mike.Constantino@Illinois.gov

